
stanburn news
Black History Celebratons

Earlier this week, we had our long- anticipated BHM assembly. We learned about the origin of

BHM and recapped the achievements of prominent and influential black figures from around

the world with a focus on 'Saluting our Sisters'. We also had a wonderful performance by

Nkanyezi and Tiffany with the 'Jerusalema' dance that went viral during the pandemic and

swept the world with happiness and joy. Thank you to all of the children who have submitted

their poetry and pop- ups. They are truly stunning!

Thank you to Miss Nicholas for
organising.

20.10.23



quad kids athletics competition
On Tuesday 10th October, Stanburn Primary participated in the QuadKids ‘personal

best’ competition at Bannister sports centre which was our first competition of the

year. 

The QuadKids ‘personal best’ is an individual competition where each Athlete

performs in the 600m long distance race, 75m sprint race, the standing long jump

and the vortex howler throw to see which Athlete can accumulate the most points. 

All of our participants performed extremely well with Ana (6 Dove) the top of the

bunch, she came fourth. Ana managed to win both her races and also showed

great technique in her long jump efforts. The boys also did well as 3 of our Athletes

made it into the top 20 out of 130 competitors with Asael (6 Silver) being our top

Athlete.

Meet the Stanburn Squad: 
Dove - Ana, Hadi

Pebble - Adnan, Jasmine, Sienna,
Platinum - Cade, Pranisha, Sahil, Sophia

Silver - Asael, Jenna



My favourite photo of the week.
Dayan couldn’t wait to show me this book. Check
out the headteacher’s name! This will definitely
be on my Christmas list.
Ms D’Souza

prospective Parent feedback
I have always called Stanburn ‘the shelter’ as it looks
so old from the outside compared to other schools.
However, I am so impressed with what is going on
inside. What you are doing here is amazing.

Upcoming Dates
www.Stanburn.harrow.sch.uk

Staff Training 

All staff have a programme of training to keep their skills current
and to learn and discuss from each other. Each week we have
continuous professional development sessions (CPD) to develop
both teachers and teaching assistants. Topics covered have been
around teaching and learning, supporting the children’s emotional
needs, planning, improving subject knowledge and dealing with
behaviour.

This year, we have introduced twilight sessions from 3.30-5.30
once a month, where we can cover something in more depth.
Recent training has covered our new phonics programme Read,
Write Inc (RWI), developing our safeguarding knowledge and
learning how to deal with anaphylaxis!

https://www.stanburn.harrow.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

